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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I supported the Roadless Rule back in 2001 and I still support it. Further, logging old growth forest is not my idea

of "multiple use". I realize that forest management is a complex issue with many stakeholders. However, you

don't burn the couch to stay warm. Please select the "no action" alternative to maintain "Roadless Rule"

protections for the Tongass and Chugach.

 

Sincerely,

 

Linda Lee

 

Beech Island, SC 29842
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